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The 2015 Calendar has been printed and is now in the hands of the Storefront.  John Ludi can report on how 

sales are going.   

 

President Jim Morris stated I was not to work on the 2016 Calendar as he will not be president then.  However, 

the calendar goes to press typically November/December which would mean November/December 2014. 

 

John Ludi can discuss this matter with the Board. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Janet Smith 

Calendar Coordinator 
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